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 Newsletter  2024 

Top Arts—VCE Art Making and Exhibiting 

19th April 2024 

Term 2 Week 1 Volume 10 

4-30 Barkly Street , Ararat 

PH: 5352 4177 

From the Year 7 Hub  
Term two is off to a chilly start! The year Seven students have moved into their shiny new lockers,  
colour-coded by form group. 
With a long term ahead and the weather set to get progressively colder, it’s 
important to ensure you have the correct items of uniform. 
Our cold weather options include: 
• Navy or grey pants (no tracksuit pants, activewear, leggings or denim) 
• Navy check kilt with navy tights 
• White, black or grey socks (or navy tights) 
• Navy raincoat with school logo 
• Long sleeve white shirt 
• College jumper with logo (polar fleece or woollen) 
• Navy zip up jacket with College logo 
All options are available from Fosters. 
As always, please contact the College if you require support with any items of 
uniform. 
Stay warm, 
The year seven team; Kira Stapleton and Celia Fairley 

On Friday the Year 12 Art class made their way to Melbourne for the Top Arts Exhibition. It was 

an excellent exhibition which showcased artwork from the top students in the state. Our 

students were able to get inspiration and ideas for their folios that they will be completing this 

year.  
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Principal Report 

REMINDER:   

Please return your expression of interest form by the following dates:  

YEAR 10— SNOW CAMP due back by 29th April  

 

 

 

YEAR 8—QUEENSLAND CAMP due back by 6th May  

 

 

 

If you have any questions please contact the front office  

Ph: 5352 4177  

Welcome Back to Term 2  
We are very excited to welcome students and staff back to school this term! We hope that you 
have all enjoyed your holidays and had some time to spend with your family and friends. We look 
forward to a productive term!  
 
Term 2 Staffing Changes  
This term Mrs. McDougall has commenced a secondment position as an Executive Principal in the 
WSW Area for the Department of Education. We wish her all the very best this term and we will 
see her back in Term 3.  
Congratulations to Mrs Murnane who has taken up the role of Acting Assistant Principal – Senior 
School and Mr Dalziel who has taken on the responsibilities of Acting Senior School Leader for 
this term. We also have Anna Lidgerwood as Acting Senior School Coordinator. A big thanks to all 
teachers who have stepped up to the plate this term.  
The front office has a new face and welcomes Hayley Cox to the administration team.  
 
Emma Henry  
Acting Principal 

CSEF FORMS 

Do you have a valid Health Care Card?? 

If yes, you are eligible to apply for the Camps, Sports and Excursion funding.  

CSEF allows you to claim $250 per student to go towards camps and excursions throughout the 
year. This amount can be rolled over to next year if it is not fully used this year.   

Application forms can be collected from the front office  

Applications close on the 25th of June  
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Term 2 2024 
April Monday 22 Morrisby Profiling  

 Tuesday 23 Cross Country Year 7-9 

 Wednesday 24  

 Thursday 25 Anzac Day—Public Holiday 

 Friday 26  

 Monday 29 Melbourne Museum Road to Zero—Year 12 HHD 

 Tuesday 30  

May Wednesday 1 Grampians Community Health—Year 10 HHD  

 Thursday 2 AME Systems—Year 11 & 12 Business  

 Friday 3  


